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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The 3rd grade teachers are looking forward to meeting your 

children! Here are a few recommended supplies that your child 

will need to start off the school year right. Please take 

advantage of the upcoming sales so that you can get these 

supplies at a discounted price. Please try to have these supplies 

by the first week of school.  

 

2 Pack of Pencils 

2 Folders 

4 composition notebooks 

1 binder (3 ring/2 inch) 

1 pack of crayons 

1 pack of markers 

1 pair of scissors 

1 glue Stick 

2 boxes of tissue 

1 pack of copy/printer paper 

Erasers (big pink) 

1 set of Headphones/earbuds  

1 USB jump drive 

1 pack of loose-leaf paper 

12 inch ruler 

1 pack of highlighters  

1 bottle of Hand sanitizer  

1 pack of sheet protectors  

1 pack of dividers (5 tab) 

1 Pencil pouch 

1 pack of sticky notes 

1 container of Lysol/Clorox Wipes 

Timer 

 

This is a general supply list for all Third Grade classes. Once 

your child has been placed in a particular teacher’s class for 

the 2017-2018 school year, that teacher may send a letter home 

requesting a few supplies in addition to those listed above. 

 

Sincerely,  

The 3rd Grade Team 

 


